
5600603 COATING NEW STRUCTURAL STEEL 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Tim McCullough 
Timothy.McCullough@dot.state.fl.us 

(352) 955-6681 
Comments: (8-10-22) 
These items should be corrected when the document comes back for review, per the request of a 
field painting company, J. Mori Painting. Recommended revisions per phone conversation with 
J. Mori Painting on 7-27-22 shown in red. (The strikeout is from 7-21-22 conversation with J. 
Mori and FTBA.) 
 
1. The certification should be required when there is blasting, and painting required on the job. 
Allow for it to be waived when the scope of work is lessened, and the certification would 
become burdensome. Rewrite the new language, as presented. 
 
560-6.1 Certifications: Maintain certifications for the duration of the Contract. If the 
certifications expire, do not perform any work until certifications are reissued. Request for lower 
coating specialist requirements may be waived by the State Materials Office. The requirement 
for a Coating Application Specialist may be waived on a project when there is no media blasting 
involved in the operations. 
 
Response: (8-10-22 State Specifications Office) 
Strikeout is to be deleted. Revision made per request of the Originator. 
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